
You should feel safe and comfortable every time you 

have an appointment with one of the UHS primary 

care doctors and nurse practitioners.  

Sometimes, in order to find out what is causing the 

symptoms you are having, we may need to do a 

physical examination that requires you to undress 

and put on a gown. 

If you would feel more comfortable having a second 

UHS staff member in the exam room during that 

type of examination (sometimes called a “sensitive 

exam”), we will make sure to do so. 

It’s Your Choice 

Please let a UHS staff member know your         

preference when asked. 


